
Dear Supervisor John Haschak, 

PLEASE rescind CCAO 22.18 on September 14, 2021. The people have made their concerns 

clear with the overwhelming number of signatures on the People's Referendum presented to the 

BOS. As one of your constituents, I'm humbly asking you to do the right thing in this urgent 

matter and vote NO on this Ordinance. 

 

Thank you for your time in reading this email. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sheila Matthias 

 


